
Construction Information 
 

Area:  Lot 1A - Faculty/Staff Ungated; Student Commuter; RHE  

Project: 1A Parking Garage 

Date:  Friday, July 27 

Parking lot 1A will close permanently Friday, July 27 to accommodate construction of the 1A 

parking garage.   

Faculty/staff with an ungated permit may obtain a Welcome Center Garage parking permit valid 

in the student section, levels 3-5 to use for the remainder of the fiscal year.  Alternately, 

faculty/staff with an ungated permit may park in lot 4A at the corner of Wheeler/Calhoun, or in 

lots 20A/20C along University drive.  Displaced students may park in lots 4A or 20A/20C.   

Faculty/staff who have selected a Welcome Center Garage permit for the 2012-2013 will receive 

their permits in late July and those permits will be effective July 30, 2012.   

 


